


ijs considered as an uncooperative exporter. We see this rather unfair in
particular because CG Power had already responsed to Commission's
requests regarding exporter questionnaire and any additional information that
are necessary and relevant for the investigation. Furthermore, on 5 February
2014, CG Power already sent an email requesting that if the Commission still
need further information from the company or need an advise about the
previous documents the Commission are welcomed to ask CG Power,
However, there was no response from the Commission to that correspondence.
Furthermore, the Commission did not advise CG Power what information the
Commission considers that it had not provided and why that information was
needed.

Moreover, under Annex 1.5 of the ADA:

“Even though the information provided may not be ideal in all respects, this
should not justify the authorities from disregarding it, provided the interested
party has acted to the best of its ability.”

Therefore, we Kindly request that Australian Anti-Dumping Commission, as the
authority, to be fair and objective and would consider the company’s
information in calculating the margin dumping.

3. The exporter had timely submitted its request for correction to the Commision
on 21 July 2014, together with detailed worksheets showing step-by-step of
margin dumping calculations, undertaken by its consultant, using the
Commission’s announced methodology and the data previously provided by
CG Power with some corretions for errors in the data provided in the exporter
questionnaire (those errors were of the type which routinely emerge during the
verification process that the Commission usually conduct).

The calculation give rise to a negative dumping margin across the transactions
identified (which were all transactions that had been selected by the
Commission in requests for information in October 2013).

4, The source of the profit of‘\ b6 is the profit on sales to the Indonesian market
of power transformers only. The use of an alternate profit margin of 32% is
patently not appropriate, as it contains sales of goods and services other than
the goods under consideration. Further, the use of a 32% profit margin is
inconsistent with the Commission's proposed position as advised in Ilts Issues
Paper 2014/01, namely that the Commission “intends to determine a profit in
accordance with Regulation 181A(3)(a) which refers to the actual amounts
realised by the exporter from the sale of the same general category of goods in
the domestic market of the exporting country”.
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